
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 13th February 2019 

 From the Principal… 

It was wonderful to see so many parents attending the Meet the Teacher Night on Monday 

evening. We had around 85% of parents who attended.   It is a great opportunity for parents 

and teachers to begin to form partnerships for the year to best enable their children’s 

progress.  Thank you to the teachers who stayed for several hours after school and those 

who came in on days they don’t work as well.  

We are excitedly planning for the swimming carnival for Years 3-6 on 27th February and 

appreciate those parents who have already volunteered some time on the day. Please drop 

your notes to the office if you can help. 

Our staff are always keen to continue their own learning and this week is just an example of 

how much time our teachers spend on study for improving outcomes for our students.  This 

week Ms Parker, Mrs Steele and Mrs Cooper attended an art course for members of the 

Peninsula Community of Schools. The focus was looking at how schools can manage the 

protocols around the use of aboriginal art and intellectual property rights, how this fits with 

visual arts, the aboriginal perspectives in history and geography and English.   Mrs Clements 

attended The Window of Certainty course for Deputy and Assistant Principals in the 

Peninsula Community of Schools led by Rob Stones. Later this week Mrs Clements will be 

presenting a Bite-sized Learning Opportunity in English for students transitioning from stage 

3 to Stage 4 high school to staff from Pittwater, Forest and the Beaches Networks. For 

several afternoons over each term Mrs Walker and Mrs Renwick will be continuing their 

studies in L3, our literacy program for K-2 students.  Other members of the K-2 staff will be 

beginning the two year program of study in the next few weeks.    

School Fees 

School fees will be emailed out tomorrow. Please contact the school if you do not receive 

this email. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Term 1 2019 
Wed 13 Feb 
Text Book day 
Thur 14 Feb 
Selective High School test 
Wed 27 Feb 
Swimming Carnival 
Mon 4 Mar 
Zone swimming carnival 
Wed 6 Mar 
School Photo Day 
Sat 9 Mar 
Welcome Picnic 
25-26 Mar 
Leadership Camp 
25-29 Mar 
NAPLAN online practice 
tests yrs 3 and 5 
Tues 9 Apr 
School X country 
Wed 10 Apr 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Science show 2pm 
Fri 12 Apr 
Last Day term 1 
 

Note date changes 

ZONE swimming carnival 

from 7 Mar to 4 March 

Leadership Camp 

From 25-26 Feb to       

25-26 Mar 

Notes Home 
Yrs 1-4 
Junior choir 



 

____________________________________________________________________ 

E- Safety 

 

 

Did you know that the office of the eSafety Commissioner has a dedicated area on their website for parents looking 

for more information about the internet? 

It’s called iParent and you can find it at https://www.esafety.gov.au/education-resources/iparent 

The website helps you learn about the digital environment and how to help improve your child’s experience online. It has 

plenty of tips and practical steps along the way so you can help your child explore safely and manage online issues should 

they arise. This is especially important during primary school as they strive for independence and peer acceptance. 

We encourage you to take time to explore the site and talk to your child about their online behaviour and screen time. 

Shane Clements 

 

 

 

Year 6 
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____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Canteen 
Roster Week 3-4 
Fri 15 Feb Giselle Budd  Brian Robinson 

Mon 18 Feb Alexandra Synac Rebecca Jones 

Wed 20 Feb Kath Fuchs  Jane Deane 

Fri 22 Feb Karen Dent  Siobhan Kuryj 

 

 

 

 

Uniform Shop 
Opening Times Term 1 

Wednesday 13th Feb 2:45 – 3:15pm 

Wednesday 27th Feb 2:45 – 3:15pm 

Wednesday 13th Mar 2:45 – 3:15pm 

Wednesday 27th Mar 2:45 – 3:15pm 

Wednesday 10th Apr 2:45 – 3:15pm 

 

HOW TO ORDER 

1. Munch Monitor Online - Credit Card. 
2. During Shop Opening Hours - Eftpos - Credit Card/Debit card (Please note the uniform shop no longer accepts cash or 
cheque). 

PRICE LIST can be found on the school website. To view details, log on to http://www.terreyhill-p.schools.nsw.edu  

1. Click on 'About Our School' tab.  

2. Scroll across and click on 'Uniform'.  

3. You will find Price List, Munch Monitor ordering and fact sheet, shop opening times and general details of our 
operation.  

If you need to exchange size, received the wrong product, warranty, munch monitor query/refund, or require further 

information please contact Andrea Whitlock atterreyhillspandcuniform@gmail.com  
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Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student of the Week  

5/6 Cicadas Liam M 5/6 Phasmids Thomas W  

5/6 Fireflies Max P 4 Dragonflies Sienna M  

3/4 Crickets Jade R 2/3 Grasshoppers Blake A  

2 Butterflies Ava R K/1 Beetles Toby D  

K Ladybugs Lucas M    

 

Choose Kind  

5/6 Cicadas Paige C 5/6 Phasmids Zoe G  

5/6 Fireflies Jessica W 4 Dragonflies Jordan H  

3/4 Crickets Theo S 2/3 Grasshoppers Pippa B  

2 Butterflies Kaia C K/1 Beetles Kayla H Harlie F 

K Ladybugs Harrison S    

 

Merit Certificates  

5/6 Cicadas Rafi P Hanna K   

5/6 Fireflies Jarrah H Caitlyn R   

5/6 Phasmids Ben K Maya F   

4 Dragonflies Candice P Will T   

3/4 Crickets Liam V Sam N   

2/3 Grasshoppers Jordan K Louie H   

2 Butterflies Enzo T Halle B   

K/1 Beetles Ruby W    

K Ladybugs Monty S Isabelle J   

     



 

High School Open Days 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Community News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 
Lifeline Northern Beaches Giant Book Fair: 22nd - 24th February 2019 
 
Venue: Ted Blackwood Hall 

Cnr Jacksons & Boondah Rds 
Warriewood 
 

Dates/Times: Friday 22nd February  12pm -- 8pm 
Saturday 23rd February 9am -- 5pm 
Sunday 24th February 9am -- 2pm 

 
Please note we accept Visa & Mastercard and also have EFTPOS facility available. 
(Entry by gold coin donation very much appreciated)  
 
All funds raised support the activities of Lifeline Northern Beaches which, in addition to the crisis line (13 11 14) with a 
focus on suicide prevention, provides a lot of other services to our community, including 24 hour counselling, 
bereavement support, anger management and problem gambling to name but a few. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


